

To Shane Stone

Dear Shane

I write to express, on behalf on the Committee of the Italian Club, and of the Italian community generally, my sincere thanks to you for your recent donation to the Italian Club.

Your generous contribution will greatly assist the Club in meeting its various expenses. Please accept the attached certificate as a small token of our appreciation.

As you would be aware, the Club needs regular income coming to survive in today's competitive recreation/club environment. We would greatly appreciate any assistance you can provide in encouraging your family, friends and acquaintances to come along to the Club's monthly functions, or indeed to hire out the Club's facilities. We would also welcome any suggestions you may have on the Club's operations and promotion.

Again, thank you for your generosity, and if I don't see you before Christmas, all the very best to you and your family for a safe and happy Christmas and New Year.

Kind regards

FRED MARRONE

President

18th November 2003



Certificate of Appreciation

Shane Stone

In recognition of your Financial support of the Italian Club

Fred Marrone President

31 October 2003

Felix Matarazzo

Secretary

31 October 2003